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Heller Announces $85,000 in Rural Health Planning 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Health Resources and Service Administration granted the Banner Churchill Community Hospital $85,000 in funding for rural health planning.  
“Rural communities must overcome unique obstacles to meet their communities’ health care needs.  This funding will help to improve the quality of health care services in Churchill County.  I am pleased these funds have been made available.” said Heller.
This grant will be used to develop a formal network with the purpose of improving the coordination of health services in rural communities and strengthening the rural health care system as a whole.
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